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Comments: Hello. I wish to express my desire to limit to the utmost possible extent adding new areas to winter

motorized use. Snowmobiles are agents of disturbance to wildlife, watersheds, and other forest users. Opening

new zones to motorized use stands in opposition to the Forest Service's mission of advancing the recovery of

listed species such as wolverine and grizzly bear. There is a vast body of evidence demonstrating the negative

effects of motorized use on these species. Please, no new motorized use.  


